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1 February 2021 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 
 
I am writing to advise that our school will be closed from today following the Premier McGowan’s 
announcement yesterday. 
 
The Perth metropolitan area and the Peel and South West regions are moving to a 5-day lockdown 
effective at 6pm, Sunday 31 January, 2021 until 6pm Friday, 5 February 2021. 
 
This means all public schools in these regions will be closed this coming week.  Our teachers and school 
staff will also remain at home. This will be an extension of the school holidays and no lessons or 
supervision will be provided.  
 
Public schools in all other areas of the State return on Monday 1 February. 
 
Information about the lockdown is available on the wa.gov.au site.  The latest health information is 
available through WA Health Department.  
 
I will provide more information during the week about school arrangements beyond Friday.  
 
 
Linda Knox 
Principal 
Bambara PS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.wa.gov.au/government/announcements/perth-metro-peel-and-south-west-enter-hard-lockdown
https://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/Articles/A_E/Coronavirus

